
Minutes of Board Meeting March 20th, 2006 

Lakeland Amateur Radio Club

 

Members Present:  Wayne Miles, Ernie Haynes, Marvin Johnson, Kevin Smith,       
                           Phil Dentler, George Mann, Richard Sharp, Patrick O’Neil

 

The meeting was called to order by Wayne Miles at 6:58pm.

 

Report of the Treasurer

 

Marvin Johnson reported that our checking account balance as of March 20th, 2006 was 
$1485.48.  

 

It was also decided that our Repeater Trustee, Richard Sharp, will not pay dues for 2006 due 
to the extensive work that he does for our club.

 

Reports of the Committees

 

Education-          We are in need of an Education chairman.

 

Events-          Patrick stated that he still needs help during the WalkAmerica event           
scheduled for April 29th.  Hams could work this event in the early                           morning 
and then do the MS150 later.

 

Repeater-          Richard stated that he will be setting up the DVR soon on our                     
repeater.

 

Field Day -          We have a need for this position to be filled.  Patrick will find the        
                    Field Day application from last year so we can possibly get the                   
          same location secured for 2006.

 

Old Business

 

A Club picnic will take place March 18th at Lake Parker Park.  The Club will furnish the meats 
for the event.  Hopefully, the Ledger will report on our event.

 



The proposed Bylaw changes will be voted on during the April 2006 General Meeting.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

 

 

Patrick O’Neil, Secretary


